
Cheer Coaches:

My name is Lisa Turner, and I am the Chickasha High School cheer coach.  We

are a host site for class 5A OSSAA regional Gameday competitions this year, and we are

excited to do our part.

The Chickasha Activity Center is located at 101 John P. Cowan Street, Chickasha.

The activity center sets north of the football and baseball fields (if that helps any).

First, we ask that you do not show up too early. If you arrive before check-in,

please do not enter the gym area to be seated. We ask that you stay on your bus or

wait outside. We have many teams, and the gym will be full.

Second, Check-in will be at the bottom of the activity center in the back. Having your

bus drop you off at the bottom of the A.C. is best and then enter the check-in area from

there.   There will be a set check-in time for each team.  At check-in,  you will pick up

any pre-ordered shirts and meet your assigned host leading you where you need to go

throughout the competition.  After check-in, your host will direct you to the commons

area of the high school.  Your team can stretch and use the restroom facilities while in

the commons area before entering the practice gym for warm-ups.

Finally, once you compete, you are free to exit the facility. OSSAA will post the list

about 7:00 P.M. of the 15 teams that make it to STATE.

Please do not linger in the gym after you compete; there are many teams, and if every

team stays in the gym, it will not allow fans the opportunity to watch their team.

if I ma offer a suggestion, I would send my team home, and I would stay to watch the others; that will keep the overcrowding issue

manageable.  Thank you for your consideration.

**** We will set up the mats to allow a horseshoe-style seating arrangement in the

gym, so there will be three sides to see each team!!

Shirts- We will be taking pre-orders for t-shirts this year.  If your cheerleaders

want to order t-shirts, I will send out a google form to be completed for your shirt

orders .  You will pay for the pre-ordered shirts at the check-in table when you arrive

at your check-in time.  The cost will be $20 per shirt; please add $3 for any sizes 2XL

or larger. All pre-orders will need to be turned in to me by October 27th at 10:00 A.M.

This is to ensure we can get all shirts in on time and printed.  There will be shirts



available on the day of the competition, but we will not have many. Therefore, it is best

to pre-order to ensure your cheerleaders can get one. We will only accept cash

or checks for payment- checks made out to Chickasha Cheer Booster Club.

I have attached the shirt design; it will be on a color cloud shirt - black with

gray clouding.  All team names are printed on the back of the shirt.

Warm-up times-This will be sent out from Amy at OSSAA.  We will try to follow

it as closely as possible.  If we need to adjust, I will let you know.

If you have any questions, you may contact me @ 405-641-2644 or by email- at

lturner@chickasha.k12.ok.us.

Thank you for your time, and GOOD LUCK!

Lisa Turner

Chickasha Cheer Coach
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